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26th October 2016   
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland 
 

On Thursday the 15th December there will be a whole school visit to the Lyceum Theatre to see 
their Christmas Production of “Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland.” 
 
The cost of the trip will be £1.50 per child which should be sent in to school no later than Friday 
11th November.  We are very grateful to The Parent Council for their generous donation towards 
this trip, which would normally have cost more than £10 per child.  
 
 We will be leaving the School at 9.00am and will return to school in time for lunch. Last year’s 
Lyceum Christmas Production broke all box office records and this year’s production is expected 
to be just as magical and enjoyable for staff and children alike.  
 
We already hold your permission for your child to go on out-of-school visits, however, if any 
emergency contact numbers, or medical factors have changed, please let us know by completing 
the tear-off slip below and returning it to the school. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mrs Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland 

 
PUPIL’S NAME ………………………………………………………… Class ……………………………………………………… 
 
Alterations to medical/emergency details 
………………………………………………………………………………..……………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Signature of Parent or Carer …………………………………… ……………….. Date ……………………………………….        

These details will be used for the purposes of this event only and destroyed.  Any Permanent changes to Emergency contacts should be put in 
writing and sent to the School Office 
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